
 
 

 

PHOTO PERMISSION 
There might be times when we’d like to use your child’s image in our school newsletter, Facebook 
page (children will not be tagged by the school), website, or other media (advertising flyer, local 
newspaper). 

Should you not want St Francis’ School to use photos of your child, please complete the form below 
and return it to the school marked ATTENTION: JODI. 

If you are happy for your child’s photo to be used, then there is no action required. 

Please note that St Francis’ School strictly complies with the policies of Catholic Education Western 
Australia in regards to using images of our students. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school. 

 

————————————————————————————————————————— 

 

I, _________________________________________ do NOT give St Francis’  

School permission to use any image of my son daughter (please circle) 

 

___________________________ in any media including newsletters, the STFS website, Facebook 
page and/or advertising material. 

 

Signature: _________________________________ 

 

Date: _________________________________ 
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